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Bravida gathers specialist areas in a new division 
 
Bravida in Sweden is forming a new, national division for the technology 
areas security, cooling, sprinklers, technical service management and 
power supply. The purpose is to develop the growth potential and 
synergies in these areas.  
 
Until now, Bravida’s core business has included electrical, heating & plumbing, 
and HVAC. Now, the company is gathering its specialities into a separate division 
to make them a more clearly defined and larger part of the customer offering. 
    

– Bravida has a clear ambition of strengthening our offering as a multi-
technical service provider for our customers. We have a large 
unexploited market potential in these areas, and by gathering them in 
one division we will create better conditions for both growth and 
profitability, says Mattias Johansson, CEO and Group President, Bravida. 
 

 Sven Klockare, former Regional Manager for the specialist areas security, 
sprinklers and Erfator Project Management, will become head of the new 
division. Sven Klockare has worked within Bravida in different roles since the 
beginning of the 2000’s and will be part of Bravida’s Group Management.  
 
 – By gathering security, cooling, sprinklers, technical service 

management and power supply in a joint division, we will increase our 
focus on service, sales and delivery in these areas. We will also improve 
our possibilities of working with our national customers, says Sven 
Klockare, future Head of Division.  

 
 The areas which will become part of the division are present in locations all over 

Sweden, which means that the division will operate on a national level. 
Therefore, the new division will be named Riks. The division will be formally 
created in April 2017, when the work of structuring the operations will begin.   
 
For further information, please contact: 
Mattias Johansson, CEO and Group President, Bravida. Phone: +46 8 695 20 00 

http://www.bravida.se/en/

